Dr. William Wagner

Office of Space Science

NASA Headquarters

We are requesting an additional $10,000 in funds to contribute towards the organizational costs of the SoHO XII/GONG ‘02 Workshop on Helio- and Astero-Seismology.  Among other things, this workshop will focus on the problem of understanding the structure, dynamics, and magnetic characteristics of the solar near-surface and atmosphere.  This is consistent with the efforts of our grant entitled “Studies of Solar Magnetic Fields and Solar Activity”(NASA-NAG5-9682)

These funds will be used to cover travel expenses of recognized experts to the meeting, provide travel grants for young scientists, and to pay for the production of the abstract book for the meeting.

As we have seen in the above sections both the structure of the solar atmosphere and its magnetic fields are expected to play an important role here. The SoHO XII/GONG ‘02 Workshop will play a key role in defining these problems.

I do not expect any net income from the Workshop, but if there were to be some, I as P.I. shall retain it and it will be added to funds already committed to the grant project and used to further project objectives.

Sincerely,

Phil Goode, Director

Big Bear Solar Observatory

40386 N. Shore Lane

Big Bear City, CA 92314
